
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: Friday 2nd April 2025 
Our ref: AAD/sjt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Modern Foreign Languages  
  
This year, your child has been studying two modern foreign languages: French and Spanish. In Year 8, they will continue 
to study one of these languages and it is now time for them to decide which is their preference. We would encourage 
you to discuss your child's decision with them prior to them submitting their choice. Please note that they will continue 
to study their chosen language until the end of Year 11, and they will be entered for the GCSE examinations in this 
subject. During form time on Thursday 8th May, your child will complete a simple form to indicate whether they would 
prefer to continue their studies in French or Spanish. They should have made their decision prior to this date and 
should be ready to complete the form on this morning. 
 
We will do our best to accommodate your child's preference; however, we cannot guarantee it due to class size 
limitations. We hope your child has enjoyed their experiences so far in both French and Spanish and we wish them all 
the best in their future studies. 
 
Your faithfully, 
  
Miss A Dubois  
Head of Languages 
  
 


